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Canyon Lake Yacht Club Attends Shoreline Yacht Club Opening Day Ceremony 

CANYON LAKE, California – This past weekend, Commodore Rob Mora and Purser 
Lynette Rodriguez represented Canyon Lake Yacht Club at the Shoreline Yacht Club’s 
(SYC) “Opening Day Ceremony” in Long Beach. 

Now affiliated with the Yacht Club of America (YCA) and the Southern California 
Yachting Association (SCYA), Canyon Lake Yacht Club is excited to connect with other 
Yacht Clubs, such as the Shoreline Yacht Club in Long Beach. Rob Mora mentioned 
that “The Shoreline Yacht Club is known as the friendly club and each person we 
interacted with at the Shoreline Yacht Club really embodies this motto.” At the Opening 
Day Ceremony, the Canyon Lake Yacht Club attendees were able to meet with the 
2024 Commodore Bob Brown, his board, and members of the Shoreline Yacht Club as 
they all celebrated SYC’s opening day of the boating season!  
 
Canyon Lake Yacht Club is very excited to, in turn, host the Shoreline Yacht Club Staff 
Commodore Bruce Davis and other SYC members at their own “CLYC Blessing of the 
Boats Opening Day Ceremony” scheduled for Saturday, April 6 at 2:00 pm. The club 
can’t wait for Staff Commodore Davis to sound the cannon blast, which signifies the 
official start of the boating season.  
 
Shoreline Yacht Club member, Rick Tobin, who has ties to Canyon Lake and even lives 
close by, expressed his excitement to offer more opportunities for members to come 
together and bond over their mutual passion for boating! He hopes to show CLYC 
members the Shoreline Yacht Club experience, and all to go for some boating 
excursions in Long Beach. 
 

- - - - - - - - - 

About the Canyon Lake Yacht Club 
 
The Canyon Lake Yacht Club was established in 1990 as a social and philanthropic club within the Canyon 
Lake constellation of sanctioned clubs and organizations. The purpose of the Club is to provide fun and 
recreation centered around the beautiful lake that is the major amenity of the community. 

More information on the club and this year’s events is available on the club’s website – 
www.canyonlakeyachtclub.org 
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